
September 17, 2019 

The City Council of the City of Marion, Linn County, Iowa met in informal work 
session, Tuesday, September 17, 2019, at 4:00 p.m. in the Council Chambers of 
City Hall with Mayor AbouAssaly presiding and the following council members 
present:  Draper, Atkins, Jensen, Strnad, Brandt and Gadelha.  Absent:  None.  
 
Council discussed the agenda items for Thursday night’s meeting with no action 
taken.   
 
Mayor AbouAssaly relinquished the gavel to Mayor Pro Tem Strnad at 4:40 p.m.  
Mayor Pro Tem Strnad presided over the meeting.  
 
Council discussed the agenda items for Thursday night’s meeting with no action 
taken.  
 
Mayor Pro Tem Strnad relinquished the gavel to Mayor AbouAssaly at 5:10 p.m. 
Mayor AbouAssaly presided over the meeting.  
 
Council discussed the agenda items for Thursday night’s meeting with no action 
taken.  
 
Other Department Discussion: 
City Manager Lon Pluckhahn discussed the proposed rate increase for Alliant 
Energy and asked Council if they’d like to submit a formal position to the Iowa 
Utilities Board.  Council discussed and would like to submit a resolution regarding 
the rate increase to the Board. Lon stated it would be placed on the October 3, 
2019 Council agenda.  
 
Mayor AbouAssaly adjourned the meeting at 5:26 p.m. 
 
       _________________________ 
       Nicolas AbouAssaly, Mayor  
 
Attest: 
 
       
Rachel Bolender, City Clerk 
 
 
The undersigned City Clerk of Marion, Iowa certifies that the minutes shown 
immediately above were published in the Marion Times on the _______ day of 
_____________, 20___.  
 
 
       
Rachel Bolender, City Clerk 


